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IMPORTANT DATES  EVENTS TO REMEMBER 

Mondays Lunch orders and Student Banking. 

Friday 31st August Assembly commencing at 3pm. Families are welcome to attend. 
Nayook camp $25 final payment due. 

Wed-Fri 5th to 7th September Nayook CampðYear 4 

Wednesday 12th September Cybersafety & Bullying preventionðDrouin Recreation Reserve Club rooms 
7pm 

Friday 21st September Footy Day Lunch ð order forms are attached to the back of this newsletter.  

 

Last day of term 3. Students dismissed at 2:30pm. 

Extra Curriculum Activities  
Activities that are available to students during recess or lunch time.  

Mondays Lego Club P-6 in the Multi Purpose Room 

Tuesdays Fun and Games  -  All students are welcome to attend the library during lunch time. 

Wednesdays Recorder Group  -  At lunch time students in years 3 to 6 are able to join the Recorder Group. 
Recorders are available to purchase at the office for $11. 

Fridays Choir  -  Students in years 3 to 6 are welcome to join the choir with parent written permission. 
Permission forms are available from Mrs. Brown. 

Super ôBõ Award Winners  
Super ôBõ  award winners for Week 6, Term 3 

 
 
 
 
 

 

P/1A Aiden 

P/1B Kya 

1/2A Paige 

1/2B Hayden 

3/4A Jessica 

3/4B Ciarra 

3/4C Kobi 

5/6A Lachlan 

5/6B Chayce 

5/6C Jett 

Art 1/2B 

Science 1/2B 

PE Prep/1B 

Japanese 5/6C 



From The Principalôs Office 

have limited vacancies in the year 3-6 classes for 
2019. There will now be a waiting list for students in 
Prep-2 year levels. 
 
We will be holding a series of playgroup sessions in 
term 4 for the 2019 preps who have been enrolled and 
expect to start school next year. 
 
Book Week Celebrations 
What a fabulous day we have last Friday to celebrate 
ñBook Weekò by dressing up in our favourite book 
characters! Thanks to the amazing creative parents 
who organised their children and the staff who made a 
great effort to get into the spirit of book week. The 
students had a great time particularly as they 
participated in the parade in the morning. 
 
It was a delight to visit and share books with all 
classes across the school to celebrate this yearôs Book 
Week. 

Staffing Announcement 
It is with mixed emotions that I 
announced at School Council last 
night and at Staff Briefing this 
morning that I am planning to retire 
from the position as Principal at 
Drouin West Primary School at the 
end of this year. By making this 

announcement early rather than later, the Department and 
the School Council will have the time to go through the 
process of advertising and appointing a new Principal to 
start the school year in 2019. 
 
I look forward to leading the school through the upcoming 
review process in term 4. We can be very proud of the 
strong gains we are making for our students and the 
positive partnerships we have with parents to make Drouin 
West an amazing school for our children.  
 
Fatherôs Day 
We wish all the dadôs and special people who fulfil the role 
of a dad to our children, a wonderful day on Sunday. It is 
wonderful to acknowledge the important role that parents 
and particularly Dads have in the lives of their children on 
this day. 
 
Thank you 
Our wonderful members of our Fundraising Committee 
have been planning and working together to ensure all our 
students have an opportunity to purchase a gift for their 
Dads or a special person to celebrate Fatherôs Day 
through the school. 
 
Thank you to: Julie Thomas, Janine Bone, Natasha 
Bottom, Larna Easton, Emma Nicholson, Narelle Slegers 
and Kathy Tuck. 
 
Your voluntary work in our school provides our students 
and their families with many special opportunities that 
make a difference in our school. Thank you! 
Parent Opinion Survey 2018 
The Parent Opinion Survey is an annual survey offered by 
the Department of Education and Training that is 
conducted amongst a sample of randomly selected 
parents at each school.  
 
We have invited 75 randomly selected families to respond 
to the survey this year. Thank you to the sixteen people 
who have responded to the survey so far.  
 
The survey is now open until Sunday September 2. 
 
For further information, please contact Ann or myself at the 
office or visit: http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/
teachers/management/improvement/Pages/
performssurveyparent.aspxCity.   
 
Head Lice Checks 
Thanks to all our families who continue to check and if 
necessary, treat their childôs hair. To ensure we donôt have 
an outbreak of lice on the year 4 camp we will have 
organised checks across the 3/4 classes.  
 
Enrolments for 2019 
If you are intending to enrol your child or know of anyone 
who will be enrolling their child at Drouin West Primary, 
please encourage them to do so as soon as possible. We 

Happy Birthday !!!!!!  
 

Happy Birthday to the following students who will 
celebrate their special day during the week:  
Monday 27th August to Sunday 2nd September 

2018. 
 

  Donôt forget to come to the office to collect your 
birthday sticker. 

 
Poppy 3/4C, Thomas 5/6A, William 1/2A,  
Coby 3/4A, Lachlan 5/6A, Sienna 5/6A 
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